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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

December 19,2013 

Mr. Eric Amundsen 
Vice President of Technical Services 
Florida Gas Transmission Company, LLC 
5051 Westheimer Road 
Houston, TX 77056 

Dear Mr. Amundsen: 

8701 South Gessner, Suite 111 0 
Houston, TX 77074 

CPF 4-2012-lOOlS 

Following an incident that occurred on February 13, 2012, a representative of the Pipeline and 
Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) pursuant to Chapter 601 of 49 United 
States Code conducted an on-site inspection of the Florida Gas Transmission Company's (FGT) 
LAMEB-8 natural gas pipeline located in East Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 

As a result of this investigation a Notice of Proposed Safety Order, CPF No. 4-2012-1001S was 
issued to FGT on February 24, 2012 and a Consent Agreement was finalized on May 1, 2012. 

FGT has implemented all of the requirements of the Consent Agreement. This letter is to inform 
you that no further action is necessary and this case is now closed. Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

R. M. Seeley 
Director, Southwest Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 


